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Sector Retirement Fund

Maving Towards A Better Future

We have received numerous concerns from members asking if they will be able
to withdraw their retirement savings after 1 September 2024.

The answer is YES!

In the event of you leaving your job, you will be able to withdraw all your money that you saved
until 31 August 2024 together with the money you would have contributed into the savings pot
after 1 September 2024.

The only funds you will not be able to withdraw are funds accumulated in the retirement pot
after 1 September 2024.

However you must remember that the money you would have saved until 31 August 2024 is still
subject to the old rules. You cannot touch the money from your non vested pot. The non vested pot
is the money you saved from 1 March 2021 when T-day was introduced by the government to help
retirement fund members save enough for retirement.
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To learn more about the Two-pot system, please visit our website on

https: //www.rflipfund.co.za/ or our Facebook page: Transport Sector Retirement Fund.




